
P.O. BOX 4702, 

MAPUTO. 

MOZAMBIQUE. 

5th MARCH 1982. 

PROGRAMME OF THE PARTY. 

Dear Comrade Jack, 

The recent meeing of the P.B. took account of an item which was 

discussed in the last meeting of the C.C.. It was in connection with the 

study of our Party Programme as mentioned above. 

The C.C. wished that the Party Programme, be looked into, and see 

if it still retains the effect it had when it was adopted - and see 

if there was any need to augment or delete anything that may not fit 

our present day situation. 

To that effect, it was decided that you - G.S. or comrade 3.3. 

if he is arround, should look into the programme and report back 

when you are through. 

I am therefore suggesting that since I am going to be away, Kindly 

go ahead and study the programme, and when I come back we will sit and 

proceed together. 

Secondly the A.N.C. has suggested and communicated to the Party that 

certain Anniversaries should be commemorated; for the Party it was felt 

that the 60th Anniversary of the Rand Revolt should fall within the 

scope of the Party, the suggestion is that the dates to be chosen 

should be between the 7th and the 14th of March. 

After consulting the members of our Party, it was felt that you are 

the right person to write on this for the next quarter of the A.C. 

I am sorry that I didnot convey this while I was still at home, it 

was because I got busy. 

Wishing you Success, 

Yours Fraternally, 

M.. M. MABHIDA. 

GENERAL SECRETARY (S.A.C.P.). 


